
 

  

  

  
      
  

 

   July 11, 2007 

 

To:   Dr. Fouad M. El-Harazin, President 

Gaza International Foundation for Peace on Earth (GIFPE) 

Director of International programs of the National Research Center (NRC) 

Gaza Strip, Palestinian authority  

 

CC.   Prof. Takeshi Utsumi 

V.P. of Technology and Coordination of GUS  

Chairman of GLOSAS/USA 

 

Dear Dr. EL-Harazin, 
I highly appreciate and support your strenuous efforts to establish a satellite and fixed 

wireless broadband technology in Gaza Strip/West Bank to connect universities, hospitals, 

libraries, local government agencies, and all school levels within the framework of this 

marvelous network. 

 

I would like to inform you that Gaza Women University will be in great support of any 

project that will improve the educational and economic conditions of the Palestinian people 

living on this great land.   

 

Dr. EL-Harazin, 

Gaza Women University is willing to work with you on any issue that affect the region such 

as global warming which has already affected our area in the heat waves that visited our area, 

the lack of water resources, deteriorating ecology, and economic breakdown. 

 

We will also work to be a part of a system that increases the universal knowledge and 

enhances the dissemination of such knowledge among the entire Palestinian society which 

will be part of a globe and not of another part of a fanatic collective mind. 

 

We highly appreciate your working with us to make these aims a reality for the sake of a 

future generation that believes in peace and prosperity. 

Best Regards, 

 
Dr. Hassan Ali Abu-Jarad 
Associate Professor in Applied English Linguistics 

Dean of Academic Affairs, 

Gaza Women University 

Tel. +970 8 2885731 

e-mail:pchrdgaza@hotmail.com 

Homepage: http:/www.gwu.edu.ps  

 


